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CITY OF DALLAS
January 8, 2010

Deborah A. Watkins
City Secretary

January 11, 2010 Transportation and Environment Committee/DART
Board Meeting

The Transportation and Environment Committee meeting scheduled for
January 11, 2010 has changed meeting times. The meeting will be a joint
meeting and luncheon with DART Board members and is scheduled from
11:45 a.m. — 1:45 p.m. in BES. Topics of discussion will be as follows:

a Committee/DART Board Discussion Related to Current and Future
Rail/Bus Transit Projects and Operations Affecting the City of Dallas

# Overview of Lobbyist Registration Ordinance

Please contact me if you need additional information.

Linda L. Koop, Chair
Transportation and Environment

The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Mary K. Suhm, City Manager
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